
 

 

  



  



 

 

  

  
Newsletter 11 March 2021 

 
A Big welcome to Emilia-Reign, Braden, Jasper & Emerald who have joined us at David Street School this week.   

Nau mai, haere mai ki te Kura o Rawiri. 

 Advance Notice of Teacher Only Day 
The Board of Trustees have approved the following day for Teachers Only Day: Thursday 1st April. 

This is the same day as Morrinsville Intermediate’s Teacher Only Day.  

The focus of the professional learning for staff on this day will be mathematics. School will be closed for all students. 

 

Important Dates 
 

Thursday 18th March 
Vision and Hearing Checks 

 

Sun 21st March – Wed 24th March 
Senior Team Ako Kea at  

Port Waikato Camp 
 

Wed 24th March – Sat 27th  March 
       Senior Team Ako Tui at  
           Port Waikato Camp 
 

Thursday 1st April 
Teacher Only Day 

School will be closed to all students 
 

Fri 2 April - Mon 5 April - Tues 6 April 
Easter Holiday School Closed  

 

Thursday 8 April 
Sausage Sizzle 

 

Friday 16th April 
Poppy Day at DSS 

 

Last day of Term 1 is  
Friday 16 April 

 
Term 2 starts on  
Monday 3 May 

Ice block Friday  
 

Bring along $1 and receive a yummy ice block at lunchtime.  

       All money made from our Ice Block Fridays go towards our Arts 

programmes at school.  Thank you for your support. 

Carpark 
It is wonderful to see the first stage of our extension to the carpark completed.  
We would like to acknowledge and thank Board of Trustees member, Mike Garrud 
who co-ordinated and organised this project from start to finish.  
 

A special mention to stump grinder, Matt Trott, who donated a lot of his services to 
see the project through.  Also thank you to Paul Steiner who went the extra mile to 
make this job happen.  
Stage 2 will be the sealing of the area, which will happen at a later date, but in the 
mean-time it is fantastic to have this much needed, extra parking space. 

 
Camp Notices Reminder for our senior school parents 
A reminder for parents of senior school children going to camp to check their emails 
regularly over the next week as important camp information/notices will be sent 
home via email and Hero posting.  
All of these reminders will go to your email.  
 

You will also find initial notices and information around camp gear, drop-off times etc 
on our school website:  
 https://www.davidst.school.nz/  Go to “Port Waikato Camp 2021” on the main 
menu. 

                          
 
  
 
 

A quality OSCAR approved Before, After School care and School Holiday 
programme at David Street School. 

 

Care for Kids will be open on Teacher Only Day  - Thurs 1st April  
But CLOSED over the Easter Break –  

 Good Friday, Easter Monday & Easter Tuesday 
 

The Care for Kids Holiday Programme for Term 1 will run as follows: 
Monday 19th April – Friday 23rd April 

(Closed Monday 26th April – ANZAC Day observed) 
Tuesday 27th April – Friday 30th April 

To enroll your child please go to our online enrolment site 
 https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids 

Or contact Pia 0273 691263 or email careforkids@davidst.school.nz 

Please book early as there are limited spaces available. 
 

https://www.davidst.school.nz/
https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids
mailto:careforkids@davidst.school.nz


 

 

  

Piako Triathlon Helpers Wanted 
DSS is extremely lucky to have 
the opportunity to fundraise at 
the Piako Triathlon by assisting 

with marshals at the event. 
 

  
We urgently need your help to support the children 

and benefit our school. 
 

Rally up the grandparents, teenagers or caregivers to 
help.  Sunday 21st March 2021 @ Morrinsville 
Recreation Grounds. 
Please contact Bex Toone on 021 2951936 if you can 
assist. 
Briefings for Marshals  
These will take place on Friday 19th March 4.00 pm and 
Saturday 20th March at 4.00 pm. 

 

Values Awards  

David Street School celebrates children who have been showing our school values in their behaviour and actions at 

school.  Recipients of the Principals Awards were: 
 

Madelyn Hedley: Madelyn received her award for always being on task and taking 
responsibility for her own learning. She is an excellent role model as she is 
continuously demonstrating the David Street School values, in and out of the 
classroom. 
 

Abigail Roodt: Abigail received her award for consistently striving for excellence 

since starting at David Street School. Abigail is a role model for others in the way she 

shows the value of respect. 
 

Aliah Fitzi: Aliah received her award for consistently thinking about how to improve 

her learning so she can get better and show excellence. She asks great questions. 

Well done Aliah. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
The netball season is just around the corner so look out for 
netball notices that will be going home today with those children 
who wish to play.  
If you did not receive a notice and would like your child to 
play/learn netball please contact the office and we can send a 
notice home with your child. 
 
The Year 3 – 6 season starts on Thursday 13th May and finishes 
on Thursday 8th July. 
 
As in previous years netball is played on a Thursday after school 
at Campbell Park Netball Courts and is open to all Yr 3, 4, 5 & 6  
players. 
 
Yr 1 & 2. Players who would like to join our skills sessions: 
These happen on a Wednesday at The Morrinsville Events Centre. 
 Session times for year 1 and 2’s are 3:30- 4:15. 
Netball season for year 1 and 2 will start on Wednesday 12th of 
May and go through to Wednesday 7th of July. 
 
The Morrinsville Netball Centre co-ordinates netball within the 
area. All children who wish to take part are required to pay a fee 
before the season begins.  
Fees remain the same as last year and are on the notices that 
your child has taken home. 
 
Enrolments will once again be taken via Enrolmy on our online 
sports page: 
 https://enrolmy.com/david-street-school  
 

• If you have used Enrolmy before you just need to log on and 
enroll your children in netball. (You can use your CFKs 
Enrolmy log on if have enrolled children at CFK) 

•  or if not, you can create an account and enroll them. 
 

Please note payments are not taken on Enrolmy.  
You will receive an invoice which is payable at our school office 
or via online banking to the David Street School account on the 

invoice. 

 

 

 

 

Lucky Book Club Issue 2 has gone home with all children 

this week. 

              Order forms and payment for Book Club issue 2 

Are to be in to the school office by 

3 April. 

You may view the brochure and order 

online if you wish at: 

www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-
book-club/  

 

https://enrolmy.com/david-street-school
http://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/
http://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/


 

  

      Breaststroke   
 

8yrs Boys 
3rd Marshall Bootten 

 

9yr Boys 
2nd Toby Spraggon  

9yr Girls 
6th Renae Nicholls 

 

10yr Boys 
2nd Max Cryer 3rd Moss Bishop 

5th Carter Davison 

10yr Girls 
2nd Lola Sheehan 6th Haylin Bean 

 

Backstroke 
7yr Girls 
6th Alyssa Smith 

 

8yr Boys 
2nd Nathan Duncan 4th Marshall Bootten 

8yr Girls 
2nd Eesha Murti 3rd Sofie Graham 

 

9yr Boys 
1st Toby Spraggon 

 

10yr Boys 
2nd Max Cryer 5th Trace Mackay 

6th Charlie Hadj-Blaha 

10yr Girls 
3rd Hannah Holten 6th Evee Pene  
 

Freestyle 
7yr Boys 
1st Archie Buttimore 
 

8yr Boys 
1st Nathan Duncan 4th Marshall Bootten 

8yr Girls 
2nd Madelyn Hedley 

 

9yr Boys 
2nd Toby Spraggon 4th Cooper Atkins 

9yr Girls 
2nd Renae Nicholls 

 

10yr Boys 
1st Max Cryer Charlie Hadj-Blaha 

10yr Girls 
4th Jaeda Zwart 

 

Open Medley 
3rd Max Cryer 4th Lola Sheehan   
 

            Relay 6 x 25 
1st Tatuanui School             2nd David Street School 

   

                     Relay 4 x 25 
1st St Joseph School      2nd Morrinsville School 

3rd David Street School  4th Tatuanui School 

5th Tahuna.                     6th Tauhei 



 

An Online Safety

Information Evening 

• Understand the harms our children 
are facing online in relation to 
pornography, predators & social 
media access 

• Learn practical solutions to keep 
your children safer online 

• Get advice on healthy ways to 
approach these tricky topics 

• Learn what to do when your child 
has been exposed to something 
harmful 

• Develop an online safety plan 
tailored to suit your family's needs 

When:  Wednesday 31 March 2021 

Where:  Morrinsville College  
  Performing Arts Centre 

Time:  7.00pm - 8.30pm  

Cost:   Gold Coin Donation  

Please register as spaces are limited  

https:/ /docs.google.com/forms/d/e/

1FAIpQLSciMgIpO5JvyaLaoxY0Fg4K_oV7v_JHnZ5

wpziBlubLNBSPQQ/viewform?usp=pp_url  

To find out more about Rob & Zareen's work 
visit: www.ourkidsonline. info 

BY ROB AND ZAREEN COPE

Morrinsville Kāhui Ako - Community of Learning is proud to present

NURTURING 
RESPONSIBLE 

DIGITAL 
CITIZENS

Mar ch 28

t e mir o
t w ist er

Cr oss count r y XC
mount ain b ike Race

 

Entries open on the website 15th of February

www.temiromtbclub.co.nz/te- miro- twister

E-Bike category  .  BBQ and Drinks (cash)

t h

Shor t  cour se - $5
(1 cour se f or  l it t l ies &

beginner s)

l ong cour se - $15
(3 dif f er ent  l engt hs f or

b iggies)

For more info and  course maps go to:

Spot Prizes

Barber 
Kia ora David Street. My name is David Troon and I am a barber in 
training. I have been barbering for a few months now and have reached 
out to David Street School in the hope of being able to give back to the 
school and community I was raised in. I am a 17 year old Vardar 
studenty that is willing to branch out and build relationships with future 
customers. If you or your family would like their hair cut for $5, please 
feel welcome to call me on my mobile number  
Ph: 02108059357.  
I am located on Studholme Street 1 minute away from the school 
crossing. Appointments will be booked over the phone. 


